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Date 25 January, 2019 
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Project Stanley St (12-24), Kogarah 
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Email Client Email 

Company Poly Global 

Address Level 37, Australia Square 
264 George St, Sydney, NSW 2000 

File PKA11047 R02v1 Plantroom Acoustic Advice for Council 

Dear Mariana, 

Re: Plantroom Acoustic Advice for Council 

 

Our DA Acoustic Report [PKA11047 R01v1 dated 26th April 2018] noted that the mechanical 
plantroom located on the ground floor has the potential to cause noise impacts to the eastern 
residential receivers without acoustic treatment or relocation of the plantroom. 

We have been advised by Poly Global that the plantroom is constrained to this location therefore 
acoustic treatment will be required. 

ADP Consulting in their letter [Ref: SYD0471 dated 24th January 2019] have stated that they have 
made allowances for acoustic silencers to be applied to each fan within the plantroom, and that 
final acoustic recommendations by PKA will be coordinated during detailed design once equipment 
schedules are available. 

We accept ADP allowances regarding the plantroom acoustic treatment and can confirm that the 
plantroom in its current location will be designed to meet the site-specific noise goals as per 
Council’s requirements 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

 

Joel Parry-Jones 

PKA Acoustic Consulting 

 

 


